
 

                                                                                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

The Great Neck Water Pollution Control District will remain closed to the public until Friday, May 15, 2020 following 

the Town of North Hempstead’s extension to its emergency declaration regarding COVID-19. 

Due to the current situation the Great Neck Water Pollution Control Board of Commissioners will be holding a Board 

Meeting via telephone conference on Thursday, April 30, 2020 at 11 a.m.  which is open to the public.  If you would 

like to join the meeting, please call 1-917-983-2310 and enter the conference ID# 420821581#. 

You can visit our website www.gnwpcd.net for District news and updates.  From all of us here at the District, we hope 

you and your family remain safe and healthy during this unprecedented time. 
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